Sound and Vision update

The British Library is continuing to experience disruption following a cyber-
attack. As with other departments, access to the sound archive’s resources,
and the services we are able to offer, have been affected. Most online
systems, such as the Sound and Moving Image catalogue and the Sounds website,
are currently unavailable...


http://www.government-world.com/sound-and-vision-update/

